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30th Ave NE Sidewalks - Phase 2
Construction to begin as early as June 15, 2020
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PedestrianImprovements5@seattle.gov

JUNE 15, 2020

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION

Thank you for your patience 
during construction!

OVERVIEW
As early as mid-June, crews will begin building 
new concrete sidewalks along the east side of 30th 
Ave NE between NE 137th St and NE 143rd St. This 
second phase of new sidewalks will make it safer, 
easier and more pleasant to walk along 30th Ave 
NE. In the spring of 2019, the Seattle Department 
of Transportation (SDOT) and Seattle Public Utilities 
(SPU) completed the first phase of new sidewalks 
and a Natural Drainage System (NDS) along the east 
side of 30th Ave NE between NE 130th St and NE 
137th St. Additional information be found at  
www.seattle.gov/transportation/30th-ave-ne. 

 

SCHEDULE 
2018-2019: Outreach and design
June 2020-early 2021: Sidewalk construction

Existing gravel shoulder where we’ll build the new 
sidewalk

•	 Sidewalk and curb ramp construction; 
associated drainage and paving.

•	 Typical weekday work hours between 7 AM 
and 5 PM, Monday through Friday

•	 Lane closures on 30th Ave NE
•	 Flaggers directing people driving and biking 

around the work
•	 Temporary parking restrictions to allows 

space for work and equipment
•	 Temporary pedestrian and bike detours 

around the work zone and staging areas
•	 Driveway closures when crews are prepping 

and building sidewalk in front of driveways. 
We’ll notify you individually if you’ll be 
impacted.

•	 Typical construction noise, dust, and vibrations

To stay up to date with project progress, please sign 
up for our listserv at 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/30th-ave-ne


